
14

Rockton WI 
The 1st Rockton Girl Guides participated in the Pink Tulip Foundation’s 
planting of tulip bulbs to promote the message that a healthy lifestyle 
can help reduce the risk of breast cancer.  Rockton WI’s garden at the 
entrance of the Village of Rockton (Hamilton Area) proved to be the 
ideal spot.  Sure enough, when spring arrived, their efforts paid off in a 
beautiful and meaningful show of gorgeous pink blooms.  

Middlemarch WI
Members of Middlemarch WI (London Area) recently had a sign erected 
to commemorate the history of the Middlemarch Corner.  Opening 
remarks were made by the local MPP, the Warden, and the Mayor.  WI 
Members and their families cleaned up garbage, levelled the land, 
planted grass, and will be planting shrubs under the sign.  The major 
fundraising event was a Pork BBQ which is held annually at a WI 
Member’s farm.  

Russell Village WI The ladies of Russell 
Village WI (Eastern Area) were out in full force 
to dust off winter's doldrums and switch 
for spring life and rebirth.  These ladies are 
smiling because, rain or shine, their team 
work to make Russell Village even more 
beautiful by planting flowers each spring in 
the Village core planters is not a chore but a 
task of joy.  Of course, the planters were just 
stage one – next came the hanging baskets!

West End WI
The Members of West End WI (Guelph Area) have been following the 
developments at Marden Park, located next to the FWIO Provincial Office.  
In addition to making a donation, West End WI recently planted a berry 
tree in the park’s Enabling Garden for the community to enjoy.  

LEFT: Pictured (L-R) are WI Members Cherry Bekkers, 
Jane Adlard, Ina Henry and Diny Achtereekte.  Missing 
from this photo is Mary Inglis.  Photo by Jean Williams.

LEFT: Middlemarch WI Members unveil their new sign for the community.  

LEFT: WI Members (L-R) Joan Playle, Hazel Wilson, Betty Lambert, Sharon Currie, 
Lois Tosh, and Wilma Cleghorn on tree planting day at Marden Park.  

LEFT: Pictured is the 1st Rockton Guide Unit with Rockton WI President, Pat Cooper.




